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Office News








Please make sure all emergency information is up to date.  If you need to make any changes, please contact Mrs. MaryPat Sabato (201-641-6760 ext. 3402).








Happy New Year! I wish all the Washington  Elementary  families  a new year filled with hope and promise.   As we welcome in 2018, we are ready to make it a year filled with success through hard work and dedication by providing students with daily opportunities to grow.  





This month our one school, one book, one community program will commence.  All of our students will be reading Charlotte’s Web, by E.B. White, with their teachers, classmates, and you, their family.  Each student received a copy of the book prior to break.  Throughout the months of January and February, the students will read specific chapters in class with follow up activities for you to do together at home.  














Save the Date!





















